227 March 2015
To whom it may concern,

This letter is to confirm that Overseas Disaster Resources is working in partnership with the
NSW State body for Australian South Sea Islanders and the wider community as an emergency
response to the people of Vanuatu who have been devastated by Cyclone Pam.

ODR have been working tirelessly on behalf of the ASSI community’s response to the Vanuatu
disaster. We are aware that there are allot of contributions from the ASSI and general
community worldwide and are honored to work with such a passionate and responsive
organisation of expatriates in the name of their people.

Through good relationships with Sydney Care, Neptune Shipping, Scan International and
numerous corporate, government and local retailer/wholesale providers we have been able to
secure $600,000.00 of specific needs content.

Our partner Neptune shipping have waived the container hire and shipping for six 40 foot hi
cube containers valued at $48,000.00. At this point | must state that in my 20 years of
experience | have not seen support for containers and content of this enormity and in such a
short turn around before.

We desperately need to raise the final budget figures as of this morning totaling $18,000.00 to
cover the necessary ground, island and manpower transport both in Australia and Vanuatu.

Please dig a little deeper when giving to Vanuatu as our hearts and prayers are with them.

Regards, Guy Chenery
Public Officer — m: 0423612425






